Preschool For All _ .
Provider Information Session

Please Join Us:

Monday, October 18, 2021 or
Tuesday, October 19, 2021

6:00 PM - 7:30 PM
by visiting the link below:

https://mhcc.zoom.us/j/96001465997

Register Below:

October 18th:
https://bit.ly/3i15qi8

October 19th:
https://bit.ly/3aptQll

Overview

Passed by voters in November 2020,
Preschool for All will provide access to
high-quality, culturally responsive early
learning with in-home providers, school
districts, Head Starts, and center-based
preschools in Multnomah County, with
a focus on equity and inclusion.

The first Preschool for All slots will
begin in September 2022.

For more information about Preschool for All, please visit our website:
https://www.multco.us/dchs/preschool-all
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Program Information

There are two ways for providers
to participate: the Pathways
Program and Pilot Sites.

Session Focus

This session will focus on Pilot Sites.
We will share information and
answer questions.

Interpretation

Spanish interpretation will be
available. Please email
preschoolforall@multco.us if you
need interpretation in additional
languages.
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